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14th November 2018
Dear Parents,
Children in Need Day

This Friday, 16th November, is Children in Need Day. It would be nice if we could both recognise and celebrate this huge charity event by inviting the children to come to school in fancy dress or dressed in spots, as is traditional. It’s a fun way of collecting money for a charity event that the whole nation takes part in. We suggest a donation of £1 which we will forward to the BBC. 
Parents’ Evening

There was a very large turnout for Parents’ Evening last week. The staff would like to express their thanks for all your support and to all the parents who completed questionnaires.
Invitation
Two weeks on Friday, 30th November, parents and carers of children in Years 1 to 6 are invited to join children in their classrooms between 2pm and 3pm. This is an opportunity for parents to observe and engage with their child and to have a look at the progress they are making in their books. The teachers will be delivering Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar so if you are unsure when using your apostrophes do not miss it!! 
 School Uniform

I have noticed recently an increase in the number of elaborate hair accessories worn in school. I have seen brightly coloured head bands, cat ears and even unicorns! Please note school is not the appropriate place for such fashion accessories. Hair accessories should be simple and practical and, where possible, be in line with school colours e.g. red, black or white. Please make sure unicorns remain extinct!

Please check our school website which includes these dates and much more information. Are you following us on Twitter yet? Our Twitter page highlights lots of activities that are happening on a daily basis which you will find interesting. 
Yours Sincerely

Ray Moloney
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